Nov. 4, 201

Susan Joseph-Taylor, Chief Hearing Officer
Office of the State Engineer

901 South Stewart Street

Suite 2002

Carson City, Nevada 89701

| am writing to object to SNWA applications for water in Spring, Dry Lake, Cave and
Delamar Valleys. | am a citizen of Orem, Utah, a community along the Wasatch Front in
Utah. Pumping water from these valleys will have deleterious impacts upon the already
degraded air quality along the Wasatch Front by creating drier conditions and allowmg
more dust to contribute to particulate pollution.

Such degradation will, in turn, harm property values in our area.

Please de?? these SNWA appiications.

Sam Rushforth
452 North Palisades Drive
Orem, Utah 84097



